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City of Eau Claire 
Community Services Department – Transit 

(715) 839-5111 
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Eau Claire Transit and the University of Wisconsin-Eau Claire will conduct a Public Meeting 

to accept the Public’s input on proposed modifications to the UWEC Bus Routes. All 

members of the Public are encouraged to attend. 

 

Any citizen having questions or comments concerning the proposed service changes may 

attend a public meeting that will be conducted by the City of Eau Claire and UWEC on 

Tuesday, March 5, 2024, from 5:00-6:00 PM in Hilltop Lounge, 15 Garfield Ave, on the 

UWEC Campus. After receiving the public’s input, the Eau Claire Transit Commission will 

consider implementing the proposal during its March 20, 2024 regular meeting. The 

proposed modifications would begin in the Fall Semester of 2024 if approved. 

 

Members of the public may also provide comments regarding the route by using this link by 

visiting www.ecbus.org. Comments may be provided through the website until March 19, 

2024. 

 

Notice is hereby given that members of the Eau Claire City Council and the Transit 

Commission may be present to gather information about a subject over which they have 

decision-making responsibility. This may constitute a meeting of the Eau Claire City Council 

and Transit Commission pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Board., 173 

Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although these 

governmental bodies will not take any formal action at this meeting. 

 

Persons unable to attend the public meeting may submit written and verbal comments to the 

Transit Manager, Eau Claire Transit, 910 Forest Street, Eau Claire, WI 54703, (715) 839-

5111, tyler.fadness@eauclairewi.gov . 

  

Thank you for providing your input 


